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Memorandum 

To: Graham Stevens, CT DEEP 

Co-Chair Senator Rick Lopes, CT Legislature Committee on the Environment 

Co-Chair Representative Joseph P. Gresko, CT Legislature Committee on the Environment 

Co-Chair Representative Eleni Kavros DeGraw, CT Legislature Committee on Planning & Development 

Co-Chair Senator MD Rahman, CT Legislature Committee on Planning & Development 

From: Scott W. Jellison, P.E., MDC 

Michael T. Looney, COH 

Date: 

Re: 

CC: 

December 26, 2023 

MDC/COH HB 6941 Annual Report 

Chris Levesque, P.E., MDC 

Susan Negrelli, P.E., MDC 

Michael Curley, P.E., MDC 

Jason Waterbury, P.E., MDC 

Mary Manning, P.E., MDC 

Dave Rutty, MDC 

Todd Cormier, MDC 

Jason Bretemps, MDC 

Nisha Patel, CT DEEP 

Ivonne Hall, CT DEEP 

Stacy Pappano, CT DEEP 

Ann Straut, CT DEEP 

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide a report to CT DEEP and the State General Assembly's 

Environment Committee and Planning and Development Committee on 1) the status of any planned or 

underway long-term MDC or City of Hartford (COH) projects in the city of Hartford that are intended to 

improve the city's sewerage or stormwater infrastructure, and 2) the COH and MDC's plan to mitigate 

or prevent future flooding issues, which shall include, but not be limited to, an analysis of the feasibility 

of investing in green infrastructure. 

Background: 

In accordance with Consent Order (CO) WC0005434, executed in November 2006, the MDC submitted 

an update to its Combined Sewer Overflow (CSO) Long-Term Control Plan (LTCP) in December 2018 via 






















